Craic-;, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, September 7, 2022 8:18 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: We Are in a Climate Emergency!

From: Ron Malzer <ronsaturday@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 7, 2022 6:49 AM

To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: We Are in a Climate Emergency!

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Please vote "yes" to declare a climate emergency in our city, which is part of a world in climate distress. Action must be
taken to reduce greenhouse gasses.

Ron Malzer
cell: 608.498.9002



